
Paper Petition Details  
 
Response to Chalvey Protest 
 
 
We, the residents of Chalvey strongly oppose the proposals regarding 
Chalvey congestion because it will badly affect the life of Chalvey 
residents. We demand that Slough Borough Council should reject these proposals 
 
 
This petition was received on 12th October 2011. 
 
This petition was passed to the Network Management Team Leader on 13th October 
2011 
 
This petition was responded to on 23rd November 2011 by the Network Management 
Team Leader. 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 101 

 
 

Council Response  

 
I am writing to respond formally to the additional petition submitted in September, which 
followed on from the earlier protest against the proposal to close and pedestrianise 
Chalvey Road West. 
 
The deployment of the experimental measures is now well underway.  The works in 
Chalvey Road East and Chalvey Road West are virtually complete.  Works are well 
underway at the junction of High Street, Chalvey Road West and Church Street.  
Thames Water are still working in Ledgers Road and Ragstone Road, so we have not 
been able to implement our own measures in these roads.  Likewise we will not be able 
to complete the experimental works underneath the railway bridge until Thames Water’s 
works and the bridge painting works are complete.   
 
We are hoping to be able to complete the installation of the experimental measures by 
Christmas.  Over the following months the community will be able to experience the 
benefits and disadvantages of the scheme at first hand, and we will be engaging with the 
community to establish which features of the scheme are supported and which are not 
welcome.  The feedback we have received so far suggests that there are a range of 
views within the community. 
 
Your concerns, and the concerns of those who signed the petition, will be taken into 
account in any decision on whether to make any aspect of the scheme permanent. 
 
 

 


